
 

 

 
   
   
   
  
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 
  
  

Central Linn School District 552-C 
Code: FEC 

Adopted: 8/14/89 
Revised: 4/14/05 

Energy Conservation, Asbestos Free Construction 

The Board recognizes the importance and need for energy conservation in the construction of new school 
facilities and the renovation of existing buildings. 

The Board recognizes the harmful effects of asbestos presence in facilities and directs extreme caution in 
its use in new or renovated facilities and in the abatement and maintaining of existing facilities. 

Proposed construction and renovation projects that contain the most efficient energy-saving plans within 
an acceptable budget will have high priority. 

A study of energy usage, of energy problems and energy sources will be maintained for future planning. 

END OF POLICY 

Legal Reference(s): 

ORS 332.107 
ORS 332.155 
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